June 24, 2020 RDZO 3 5

Mr. Dave Wheeldon, Chief

Flood System Sustainability Branch
Flood Maintenance Office

Division of Flood Management
Department of Water Resources
3310 El Camino Avenue
Sacramento, California 95821

Subject: Request to arrest erosion along the right (west) bank of the Sacramento River
near the Woodland-Davis Clean Water Agency Intake Facility

Dear Mr. Wheeldon,

As shown on the attached pictures, the bank of the Sacramento River is eroding at a
location downstream of the Woodland-Davis Clean Water Agency Intake Facility
(38°40'32.37"N 121°37'47.82"W). If this erosion is not arrested soon, it could compromise
the existing infrastructure at this location including the newly-constructed Woodland-
Davis Clean Water Agency Intake Facility.

We would like to discuss with you the California Department of Water Resources (DWR),
and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers {USACE) programs such as the Sacramento River Bank
Protection Program to arrest the erosion at this location. If needed, we would be giad to
meet with you and your staff at the erosion site to explore all of the available options for
arresting the erosion.

if you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at (530) 308-0681 or via
e-mail at mike@conawayranch.com, or you may contact RD 2035 Engineer Jay Punia at
(916) 870-0770 or jpunia@woodrodgers.com.

Sincerely,

Mile tlono
Mike Hall, General Manager
Reclamation District 2035
45332 County Road 25
Woodland, California 95776

Attachment: Pictures showing erosion

cc: Mr. Michael Wright, Chief Engineer
Central Valley Flood Protection Board
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